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Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education

Instructions for Filing Freeze Exception Reports

Higher Education Institutions (Revised 6-16-04)

Institutions required to submit reports are:

1. University of Science and Arts of Oklahoma

2. Carl Albert State College

3. Eastern Oklahoma State College

4. Murray State College

5. Northern Oklahoma College

6. Oklahoma City Community College

7. Redlands Community College

8. Rose State College

9. Seminole State College

10. Tulsa Community College

11. Western Oklahoma State College

The monthly report is due no later than the 10th of the following month.

Each institution must submit a report each month, even if it has no exceptions to report.

Submit the report to:




Mr. Rollo Redburn, Deputy Director, OSF

(Rollo.Redburn@osf.state.ok.us)




Vice Chancellor Maryanne Maletz

((mmaletz@osrhe.edu))

Although the hiring freeze applies to all employee positions, it is not necessary to list separately each hire.  Adjunct faculty, work-study students and classes of part-time employees, such as clerical, housekeeping and grounds maintenance may be listed on a single line, indicating the number of hires.

Questions may be directed to Vice Chancellor Maryanne Maletz (mmaletz@osrhe.edu or 405.225.9130).

